
January 2018 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents,  
 

We trust that you had a wonderful Christmas holiday with your families and 

have enjoyed the break.  It is incredible to think that time has passed so quickly 

and that we are about to start our Spring Term.  What an exciting term it will 

be!  

This term our topic is ‘Chocolate’.  We are very excited about the fun learning 

opportunities that Year 2 will be having this term.  We will be visited by the 

Ministry of Chocolate this week and we will be learning all about the history of 

chocolate.  Later in the term we will be making our own marvellous sweet 

creations out of papier mache based on the book ‘Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory’.   As artists, we will be looking at the work of Andy Warhol to design a 

pop art inspired chocolate wrapper.    

We will be embracing a creative curriculum in order to make learning in Year 2 

purposeful and fun.  You will find lots more information about our learning on the 

Year 2 topic web. 

Our PE days are remaining the same this term so please ensure your child has 

the appropriate kit on Monday and Thursday. On Monday Mrs Bentley will be 

teaching the children gymnastics in the hall and on Thursday the children will be 

taught by Mr Ellison and will be learning some football skills.  

 

Finally, if there is ever anything that you would like to discuss with us, please 

feel free to speak with your child’s classroom teacher before or after school.  

Of course, if it is a matter that requires privacy or a lengthier discussion, 

please make an appointment through the office.   

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Kennedy and Mrs Bentley  

 


